
Faith Lutheran Preschool 
3313 Arlington Blvd…Arlington, VA 22201 

703-525-1375…preschool@flcva.org 
       

 
 
Dear Prospective Faith Lutheran Preschool Family: 
 
Thank you for your interest in our Preschool!  To apply for admission to FLP for 
the 2020-2021 school year, please complete the attached Enrollment Application 
form.  All applications will be accepted through January 31st, 2020.  
 
Each child will need a separate form, though only one fee will be required per 
family.  Please read all sections carefully, provide requested information, and 
sign the form in agreement.  Attach the $75 non-refundable application fee and 
place in the “Registration Box” by the school office door or mail to the address 
above.  Please note any major health conditions, severe allergies, or significant 
developmental issues on the back of the application or attach a separate sheet. 
 
Remember, a child must be no less than 2 years old or no more than 4 years old 
on September 30, 2020.   FLP welcomes children of all racial, religious, and 
ethnic backgrounds. Each child must be toilet trained unless they are in the 2s 
program.   
 
Priority enrollment will be given to church members, current families, and alumni 
families- in that order. 
 
A panel made up of Faith Lutheran Preschool Board members will conduct a 
blind lottery for non-priority (new family) applicants. Those students who are 
enrolled as a result of the lottery will be notified.  The remaining students will be 
placed on the age-appropriate class waiting list in the order of their lottery 
selection.   
 
Thank you for your interest in Faith Lutheran Preschool. 
 
 
Carrie Field  
Director  
Faith Lutheran Preschool 


